Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Kathy Purvis <kathy@bbcinternational.com>

Sent: Friday, October 20, 2017 11:25 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: ‘Rebecca Haskell'; cbrunson@bbcinternational.com; kswinney@bbcinternational.com; ‘Jennifer
Gilkey'

Subject: Closure Report, Loving Falcon 28 #001H

Attachments: Closure Report, Loving Falcon Fee #001H.pdf

Please find attached the closure report for a leak that occurred at the Loving Falcon 28 #001H on 08/24/2017 in Eddy
County, NM. Receipt notification and closure approval via email is greatly appreciated.

Kathy Purvis

BBC International, Inc.

1324 W. Marland Blvd.
Hobbs, NM 88240

Business: (575) 397-6388
Cell: (575) 441-8619
kathy@bbcinternational.com




